
 

 

 

 
6th June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 

Year 5 ‘Pirates of the Curry Bean’ Performance on Monday 1st July - Arrangements  
 
Daytime  
Year 5 will be going to and from the Stoke Rep theatre by coach for rehearsals. Children can come to 
school in their own clothes and will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink (no glass bottles or fizzy 
drinks) in a disposable bag. We will return to school around 3pm. 
 
Evening 
Please arrive at the theatre between 6:15pm and 6:30pm as the performance starts at 7pm. We ask 
that children do not bring food with them, however a bottle of water is advisable. Parents/carers 
with tickets are welcome to wait in the theatre foyer where refreshments will be on sale.  
 
At the end of the performance, children will be dismissed from the stage (in the auditorium) at 
around 8.30pm.  
 
There is a small car park on-site and extra parking is available at the university next door. 
 
When tickets become available from the venue, we will email with further information. 
 
Please give consent for your child: 
 

1. To visit the Stoke Rep theatre for rehearsals on Monday 1st July from 9.30am to 3pm.   
 

2. To participate in the performance of ‘Pirates of the Curry Bean’ at the Stoke Rep on Monday 
1st July at 7.00pm. 

 
In addition, when you give your consent, please indicate in the comments section who will be 
collecting your child at 8.30pm from the theatre. 
 
Consent can be given in NOTICES via Arbor which is under View Student Profile by Monday 10th 
June at the latest.  Example below. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Miss Coleman and Miss Hayes  

Miss D Coleman and Miss M Hayes  


